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Supporting your child through the transition to a new class (or new school) can make a big difference in
how confident and comfortable they feel. At home, you can help by talking positively about the change,
listening to any worries they may have, and reminding them of times they’ve successfully tried something
new. Keeping a consistent routine helps children feel secure, and reading books/sharing stories about
starting a new class can also be helpful. It's important to reassure your child that it’s normal to feel
nervous and that their teachers are there to help them settle in, sharing your own experiences of starting a
new job for example will help normalise the change.  
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What a fantastic Transition Day we had this week! It was wonderful to see all the children embrace
the excitement of moving into their new classes and meeting their new teachers. The children
thoroughly enjoyed spending the day with different pupils, fostering new friendships and getting a
taste of the adventures that await them next academic year. The classrooms were abuzz with
activity and happy chatter, and it was clear that everyone had a fun and engaging day.

The Year Six children also embarked on their own transition day, visiting their respective secondary
schools. We're incredibly proud of their growth and achievements during their time with us and
wish them all the very best as they embark on this exciting new chapter. They are more than ready
for the challenges and opportunities that secondary school will bring. It was a truly positive day for
all involved, marking another successful step in our children's educational journey.

 


